
Good afternoon. 
 
My suggestion is that if you want school buses to enter your neighborhood then you will 
need to provide an amenities location (club house for instance) that has parking areas off 
the main road.  Otherwise the bus stop will be at the main entrance to the development.   
 
On Wed, Jun 12, 2024 at 2:22 PM Luke Turner <KLTurner@mckimcreed.com> wrote: 

Hi Chris, 

I am reaching out regarding a proposed subdivision located along Hamlets Chapel Road in 
Chatham County. The project is proposing +/- 47 new lots that will be serviced by NCDOT 
roadways. I have attached our Concept Plan and an aerial location map of the site.  

If you could please review and send us back any questions or comments, we will address 
those with our First Plat submittal. 

Thanks! 

Luke Turner 

Luke Turner, PE | Project Manager 

T 919.233.8091 

4300 Edwards Mill Road, Suite 200, Raleigh, NC 27612 
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